
                                                                             
 

 
 
                          September 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian   

                 

Childline Christmas Concert   
Thursday 5th December 2024 - Perth Concert Hall  

  
Your child has been invited to perform in the Childline Christmas Concert at Perth Concert Hall on 
Thursday  5th December at 7.30pm. The concert is organised by NSPCC Scotland and Perth & Kinross 
Council Education & Children's Services.  
  
Now in its 21st year, the evening promises to entertain and is the perfect start to the festive season. 
The Perth & Kinross Instrumental Music Service will present a variety of ensembles including the Perth 
Youth Orchestra, bands and choirs to provide a joyous evening of Christmas music. 
  
Funds raised from the concert will help to support our vital Childline service which is here for all 
children and young people whatever they are going through.  
  
Tickets are on sale now 
We hope you can join us on Thursday 5th  December, along with your family and friends, to support 
your children and the work of Childline in Scotland.   
 
Tickets are priced at £17 for adults (inc booking fee) and £7.00 for Under 16s and can be purchased 
online from Horsecross Arts www.horsecross.co.uk.  Alternatively, you can purchase tickets by phone 
on 01738 621031 or in person from Perth Theatre box office.  
  
If you have any questions about the event, or if you would like to learn more about our work please 
email scotlandfundraising@nspcc.org.uk. 
 
  
Kind regards, 

 
 
Fiona Milne 
Community Fundraising Manager  
NSPCC Scotland 
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